
CITY OF BELLE ISLE, FLORIDA 

    CITY COUNCIL AGENDA ITEM COVER SHEET 

 
Meeting Date: May 21st, 2024 
 
To:    Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 
 
From:   Rick J. Rudometkin, City Manager 
 
Subject:  Review, Discuss, and possibly approve JJ’s Waste and Recycling 

Annual Contract Extension Proposal. 
 

Background:  JJ’s Waste & Recycling has been the waste and recycling vendor for the 

City of Belle Isle for nearly 5 years. They believe they have become a welcome member 

of the community & a group that truly understands the needs of the city. By the end of 

this calendar year, their contract will be over. Going out for RFP is an option and the 

other option is JJ’s request for a new multi-year contract to continue to provide this 

service to Belle Isle. 

Staff Recommendation: Staff is only providing the information and JJ’s will answer 

questions so the council can make an informed decision. 

Suggested Motion: I move to approve this…… 
 

Fiscal Impact: There will be an increase for this proposal for the fiscal year 2024/2025. 

Attachments: Proposal for Waste Services 


